Special Meeting

July 31, 2012
The meeting of the Glen Ullin City Council was called to order by Mayor Haverluk at 7:45 AM in the Council Chambers with the following Council Members present: Glen Clark, Tina Haverluk, Randy Martwick, and Tom Schirado. Absent: Charles Hall and Doug Martwick.  Also present:  Dee L Magleby, N Bittner, & V Horst.  
Purpose:  Runners, Solicitors & Canvassers License for Pinnacle Security/Devcon Security 
Cost of Meeting:  $120.00
After a presentation by Mr. Magleby and all questions answered it was moved by Clark, seconded by Haverluk to approve the application for Pinnacle Security/Devcon Security and grant them a license for a total cost of $600.00 for the six days they will be doing business in Glen Ullin (August 1 – 8, excluding Sunday).  Motion carried unanimously.  
With no further business it was moved by R Martwick, seconded by Clark to adjourn the meeting.  
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_____________________________

Ray Haverluk, Mayor



Vicki Horst, Auditor 

